April 2012





Birthdays
Ronald Graves April 8th
Robert Kelly April 15th
Raymond Andrews April 22nd

Third Degree Anniversaries

Daniel Battershell April 13th Kenneth Holley April 19th James Mitts April 30th

We had a wonderful crowd up for Lodge! We enjoy our visitors....A few of our regular attendees were ill and were missed! We hope all are doing much better. Our thoughts and prayers are with all our brethren and their families.

Before meeting we were invited to listen to the Literacy presentation given by Yvonne Scroggs of Brownsville, a retired teacher formerly of Yuba Feather School in Challenge (one of our little adjoining communities). We had a lively conversation and ideas were presented for possible 'helps' for the children of our local communities. After the presentation the ladies returned to the dining hall for some more stimulating conversation while Lodge was in session.









Some very talented ladie's Easter creations! Wonderful treats for all.

end